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PUBLIC MINUTES 
 

Medical Imaging 
Tuesday March 20, 2023 

 
A meeting with Executive Director Lindsey Courtney to review HB2 with the Board of Medical 
Imaging and Radiation Therapy was convened at 2:37 pm. 
 
Present were; 
 
Brandy Cusson, Chair 
Winslow Whitten, Board Member 
Catherine Soucy, Board Member 
Lindsey Courtney, Executive Director 
Charlene Anstead, Board Administrator 
 
Review of HB2 were discussed with the Board.   
 
On a motion by Brandy Cusson and seconded by Catherine Soucy, the Board voted Brandy 
Cusson as representative to speak on the Board’s behalf pertaining to legislative rules and the 
like. 
 
Lindsey Courtney, Executive Director informed the Board that a contract has been signed to 
have the Limited X-Ray Machine Operator Exam formulated pending Governor and Council 
approval.  The Board acknowledged the need to build rules for the pass rate for the exam once 
in existence. 
 
Lindsey Courtney informed the Board that Gretchen Hamel, Program Specialist, is drafting rules 
and that a draft will be available for the Board to review before the July 2023 deadline. 
 
 
 
 
 
The Board did not enter into a Non-Public meeting on this day. 
 


